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The below is attributable to Deputy Spokesperson Robert Palladino:‎

On December 18 in Skopje, Deputy Secretary of State John J. Sullivan
reaffirmed with President Gjorge Ivanov the United States’ continued support
of the landmark Prespa Agreement. The two also agreed on the need to
implement key reforms required by NATO and the EU, including crucial
judiciary reforms.
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